
 

 

I am student in second years in psychomotricity school, the ISRP un France. 
I want to participate at the summerschool because i am very interesting 
about the different point of view about psychomotricity and différents 
views about psychomotricity ´s place in other country. We have also not the 
same practice, it´s an opener to différent work.  
Sincelly,  
Claire Salmon 
  



 

 

I am in second year in Marseilles ISRP and i wanted to have an other human 
experience. Meet students and teachers of other country is a good and 
unique occasion to chair a practice together and have a point of view of 
the different conceptions about our job.  
Syncelly,  
Marie.N 
  



 

 

My name is pauline, I am a future third year student in ISRP paris, and i am glad to participate to th 
esummerschool to meet new people and discover other ways to practice psychomotricity 

  



 

 

Hello, I'm Eloïse and I'm a future third year. I wanted to join that Summerschool to discover 
new mediations and to meet new people. I think it's very important that we work together and 
that we stay aware of the different ways to practice psychomotricy 
  



 

 

My name is Marie, I'm 21 years old and I'm about to start my third and final year at ISRP in 
Paris. 
I'm really excited to be a part of the 2015 Summer School. I would love to meet new people, 
improve my English and discover the different approaches to psychomotricity all around 
Europe. I think it's going to be a very fulfilling experience 
  



 

 

My name is Céline, I am 28 years old and I will start my third year in September.  
I wanted to do Summer School to meet Europeen student and learn about the organisation of 
their education.  
I also was interested about practicing different mediations with teachers from other countries.  
The theme "The Balance" was really attractive so that's why I applied 
 


